
 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 1998 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, Maryland 21702 

 

Dear Harold: 

 

I was glad to have the chance to see you and Lillian again.  On our way home, my daughter raved 

about your yard and pine cones.  Thanks, too, for your recent letters.   

 

Following your request, I am enclosing some documents that I hope are of interest and assistance to 

you.  Although we generally do not send voluminous copies of the records that we release to 

individuals, I thought that for you, in this case, it would be a good idea to make an exception to that 

rule.  Accordingly, I am enclosing a copy of our Vietnam release.  (I am also enclosing a subset of 

the records that comprise the press samples from those documents.)  As you will see, much of the 

information is duplicative, but it does provide you with some of the most interesting documents that 

we have released thus far from the Joint Chiefs of Staff papers.   

 

I also am enclosing an index of FBI assassination-related records that ties the release to file numbers.  

Although the “subject-file name” is not always linked to the “subject-file number,” I hope that there 

are enough such links to make them worth your while. 

 

As promised, I will send you a copy of the staff report on medical evidence as soon as it is ready to 

go. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 



 

Enclosures 


